

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Annual Reporting under Fee-for-Service Agreement – Tourism Saskatoon

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Tourism Saskatoon 2019 Audited Financial Statements and additional documents submitted under letter dated May 4, 2020 be received as information.

History

At the May 11, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a letter from Tourism Saskatoon was considered regarding the above. Todd Brandt, President & CEO and Lynn Flury, Board Chair were in attendance via teleconference to present the submission and answer questions of Committee.

With respect to the request for a one-time marketing investment, your Committee resolved that it be referred to the Administration for a report.

Attachment

Letter dated May 4, 2020 from Todd Brandt, President & CEO, Tourism Saskatoon